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23rd March 2004

LUCY CRAWFORD, DECEASED
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 11" March.
The reason that the media referred to the involvément of Dr Quinn in the manner they

did was because of what was said in the letter of 30% March 2001 from- Sperrin
Lakeland Trust to Mr Neville Crawford. I have sent you a copy of this letter.

Please confirm that you would have no objection to my sending a copy of your letter
to Murnaghan & Fee Solicitors who act for Mr & Mrs Crawford and the General

Medical Council.

Yours sincerely
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JL LECKEY
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